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I propose a dedication of the 1503 to Rod McClure and his father.  Eugene has a stainless steel plaque  that 
will be installed in the cab.  The dedication is to be June 20, 2020.  I would like to have a barbeque dinner 
after the museum closes for the day and have a moment of silence and cab rides, with a caboose or two.  
The reason June was chosen is twofold, Rod passed June 11th and it gives all the family and friends time to 
plan for it.  Details on funding said bbq and invites for the general public to be planned out before the end 
of this year.  Idea’s welcome. 

 

My second proposal is to have a photo session with 165, 501 and 1503 after the museum closes in October.  
This would be an extra fare for the public to participate in and possible cab rides sold for the set up.  If it 
isn’t too much trouble we should include the 608 but as it is we have the room for 3 engines on the west 
end of the shop.  The 3 mentioned engines are all facing the correct way for evening pictures so minimal 
work will need to be done, other than switching them to appropriate spots for photography. 


